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The	last	Friday	of	this	month	
is	the	26th…Australia	Day.

There	will	be	no	OFG	
luncheon	this	month.

The	South	African	Military	
Veterans	Organisation	invited	
me	to	attend	and	film	the	
presentation	by	Major	
General	Otto	Schur,	South	
African	Air	Force	(Retired).

His	talk	encompassed	his	
career,	1968	to	2008.	This	
included	the	Angolan	Bush	
wars	period,	1966	to	1989.	He	
vividly	recalled	how	he	was	
shot	down	with	radar	guided	
AAA	over	Angola.	His	Mirage	
entered	a	spin	and	he	ejected.	
Hunted	by	the	Angolan	
soldiers,	he	laid	low	until	
rescued	by	helicopter.	


From this one talk, three videos 
were produced for our YouTube 
Channel.

I nvited Otto to Racwa for lunch 
on Friday the 19th so that our 
members could talk with him and 
share stories.

Over a year ago I asked for 
nominations to take on my role.

After eleven years, I felt it was 
time to step down. It has been 
proposed to form a committee to 
share the load. Management at 
Racwa are keen to keep the OFG 
going. We do bring numbers and 
income to the Club. An 
announcement will be made soon.

Regards

Steve Rogers
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